
 

 

 
 
 
 
London Borough of Camden 
Development Control Planning Services 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
 
   
   
   
   
Our ref: 16-106 17th May 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
 
Re:  Former Marine Ices Site, 4-8A Haverstock Hill and 45-47 Crogsland Road, NW3 2BL 
 Application for Prior Approval for Demolition 
 
 
We (bptw partnership) hereby submit, on behalf of the applicant London & Regional Properties, an 
application to the London Borough of Camden for their Prior Approval for Demolition of the former Marine 
Ices building at the above site address, under Part 11 of the Town and Country Planning (General 
Permitted Development) Order 2015 (as amended).  
 
The following is submitted as part of this application: 
 

• Prior Approval for Demolition application form; 

• Demolition Method Statement; 

• Extent of Demolition Site Plan;  

• Copy of the displayed Site Notice; 

• Fee cheque for £80.00, made payable to ‘London Borough of Camden’. 
 
We can confirm that the requisite Site Notice is displayed at the site, as of 17th May 2016.  
 
I trust that the above information is sufficient for you to determine the application within the statutory 28 
day determination period. However, should you require any further information or have any queries, 
please contact me at your earliest convenience.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jane Richardson 
Senior Planner 
On behalf of bptw partnership 
 
020 8312 8803 
jrichardson@bptw.co.uk 


